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Hillary Clinton declares on the campaign trail, “Donald Trump simply doesn’t have the 

temperament to be president and commander in chief of the United States.” Thankfully, he isn’t 

going to be – not because of his standing in the polls, but because there is no such position as 

“commander in chief of the United States.” 

This is a constitutional republic, and we don’t have a commander in chief. According to Article 

II of the Constitution, “The President shall be Commander in Chief of the Army and Navy of the 

United States.” 

That’s an important distinction, and it’s disturbing that any candidate for the presidency would 

miss it. Hillary Clinton may want to be commander in chief of the whole country, of you and me, 

and to direct us and our economic activities the way the president directs the officers and soldiers 

of the armed forces. But if so, she needs to propose an amendment to the Constitution – an 

amendment that would effectively make the rest of the Constitution irrelevant, since it was 

designed as a Constitution for a limited government of a free people. 

Much as they might both wish it, neither Donald Trump nor Hillary Clinton is going to be my 

commander. 
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